
This is Ana Marie Schrader, and I accidentally sent my unfinished letter urging strongly to vote No on HB 
3063. I have at this time my adult son who is 33 years old living at home because he can’t live alone and 
take care of himself, whether or not it is a result of being immunized , I am not 100 percent sure, but I 
do know that I once had a bright boy who was full of life and dreams, and now those dreams are pretty 
much gone. I love my son, and I will always take care of him, but my prayers have been that he have a 
full and productive life, independent from his parents. I could go on with my thoughts, but I will close for 
now. I strongly urge a NO vote onHB 3063 Sincerely, Ana Marie Schrader 


